
Help us shape our new website

We are in the early stages of developing a new website. Please spare 6-10 minutes of your time to complete our online exercise, your feedback will

help us to ensure the website meets the needs of all our constituents.

Click here to feed into our new website.

The exercise consists of two parts: a short survey, followed by a card sorting activity where we ask you to group pages in a way that makes the most

sense to you. Your feedback will enable us to build a website that works for everyone, making it an effective way to meet our strategic aims. Please

note, you will need to complete the card sort exercise before you can finish both parts of the survey.

We hope you can spare the time to help. If you have any queries about the process please contact jonathan.ashby@lmc.org.uk.


